
DEAR PAYOR LETTER: sent to distributed list of companies

Mr. Randy Wahl
ANR Production Company
600 17th Street, Suite 8001 South
P.O. Box 749
Denvcr, Colorado 80201-0749

Dear Mr. Wahl:

The Minerals Management Service has finished receiving and entering the Phase 1A
MMS-3160 reports for production in April, 1988.

At this time I would like to address 1) the submission of the MMS-3160-A
Continuation Sheet; and 2) the method for reporting volumes.

1) The continuation sheet (MMS-3160-A), must be used to report production
from more than seven (7) wells within a lease, unit participating area
or communitization agreement on Form MMS-3160.  If the use of a
continuation sheet(s) is required, it must be stapled to the MMS-3160
containing the header and trailer information. This requirement will
assist us in assuring that all well data for your report is entered,
and will save us time by not having to match up sheets which have
become separated.

2) Decimals may NOT be used in the Volume Fields on the MMS-3160.
When reporting volumes in barrels, round to the nearest whole barrel,
reference PAAS Ohshore Oil and Gas Reporter Handbook, 2.2.2 18 page 2.7.

If you have any questions concerning these matters, please call your reporter
contact representative or our toll free number (800) 525-7922.

Martin C. Grieshaber
Chief, Reporter Contact Branch


